
Editors' Note 

This issue of leji history marks the passing of E. P. Thompson with a section of 
reflections on, and remembrance of, his life, work, and influence. Publication was 
delayed by six weeks in order to allow for this tribute. The next issue will be released 
on schedule in early Spring. 

lefr history has undergone some significant changes since the publication of the 
first issue. Alison Forrest has left her position as co-editor to begin research in 
Australia on her study, " Changing Representations of Women Workers: Canada and 
Australia 1930-1960." She will return as a member of the editorial board next issue. 
Cynthia Comacchio, now the co-ordinating editor, will become review editor next 
issue. Those interested in reviewing books should send a C.V. to Cynthia at the 
Department of History, Wilfrid Laurier University, Waterloo, Canada N2L 3C5; 
E-Mail: CCOMACCH @ MACH1.WLU.CA. We would also like to welcome our 
new editorial board members: Terry Crowley, Karen Dubinsky, Philip Girard, 
Annalee Golz, and Danny Samson, and extend our appreciation to Michael Boudreau 
who has departed to continue his research in Halifax. 
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